
From: Gallacher, Gaynor <Gaynor.Gallacher@highways.gsi.gov.uk> 
Sent: 28 June 2013 14:37 
To: Strategic Policy 
Cc: Roberts, Andrew 
Subject: RE: WEST DORSET, WEYMOUTH & PORTLAND COMMUNITY  
INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY - MODIFICATION OF DRAFT CHARGING 
SCHEDULE  
AND SUBMISSION TO THE EXAMINER 
 
Dear Strategic Policy Team 
 
Thank you for consulting the Agency on your proposed modification to your CIL 
charging  
schedule.  The Agency would support the increase of the rate per sqm for 
dwellings in  
Chickerell and Crossways to £100 (from £80). Proposed growth in these 
locations, particularly  
at Crossways, is likely to impact on the strategic road network (ie the A35 and its 
junctions) and  
mitigation will be required to support that growth. 
 
If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact me or Andy Roberts, our 
Asset  
Manager for Dorset. 
 
Kind regards 
Gaynor 
 
Gaynor Gallacher, Business Support 
Highways Agency  | Ash House | Falcon Road, Sowton Ind. Estate | Exeter | EX2 
7LB 
Tel: +44 (0) 1392 312540 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
GTN: 1365 2540 
 
Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers Highways Agency, an executive 
agency of the  
Department for Transport. 


